
 

 

14th September 2022 

 

Dear School Steward, 

 

I wish to bring to your attention that the ASTI Membership Department is currently experiencing a very 

high level of enquires.  I would ask that you and your colleagues please bear with us at this very busy 

time.  

 

Best regards, 

Kieran Christie  

General Secretary  

 


